
Amanda-Clearcreek Local Schools 

A Note for the Cafeteria 

September 21, 2021 

 

Dear AC Families, 

 

As you and your child(ren) may have noticed, our cafeteria menus at  

Amanda-Clearcreek Schools have been undergoing frequent 

substitutions. Many school districts in the State of Ohio and around 

the country, as well as many of your local retailers and restaurants, 

have been experiencing the effect of production and distribution 

shortages. The short notice adjustments are a direct result of these 

shortages at different points of the supply chain.  

 

Our cafeteria staff have been working diligently to prepare our 

students with nutritious meals to the best of their abilities while 

working with our food and supply distributors to alleviate the 

pressures created by these shortages.  

 

We want to assure that each student at Amanda-Clearcreek Schools 

can receive ONE FREE BREAKFAST and ONE FREE LUNCH per day.  

 

We THANK YOU for your patience as our cafeteria menus are 

SUBJECT TO CHANGE.  We are trying to find the most acceptable 

substitutions each day. 

 

If you have any question or concerns, visit 

https://www.amanda.k12.oh.us/district-office/ac-food-service.html 

 Or contact Kimberly Dum, Cafeteria Supervisor 

740-969-7450 or kdum@amanda.k12.oh.us 

https://www.amanda.k12.oh.us/district-office/ac-food-service.html

